## EAST BATON ROUGE PARISH SCHOOL SYSTEM



August 8, 2024

Dear Parent(s) & Guardian(s):

The East Baton Rouge Parish School System is committed to becoming an exemplary prekindergarten through 12th grade school system. Our district will provide rigorous teaching and learning for all students and adults to meet high expectations.

In our continued efforts to improve educational opportunities for our children, we ask you to sign a School/Parent Compact. This compact describes the responsibilities of the child, parent and school for providing an effective home-school partnership to raise student achievement. Signatures of all parties will seal this agreement.

Finally, the Every Student Succeeds Act states that parents have the right to request and receive timely information on the professional qualifications of their child's classroom teacher(s). If your child's teacher is not certified, you will receive written notification.

For more information, please contact your school or Dr. Sandra Bethley, Office of Federal Programs, at 225.922.5506.

Together, we will make a difference in the lives of our children.

Sincerely,

LaMont Cole Superintendent of Schools





OD ebrschools.org

